
In addition, during the month of
November the partners were able to
meet on the occasion of the Third
Transnational Project Meeting in
Valencia. During the two-day meeting,
among other topics, there was a round
table discussion on the lessons learnt
after the implementation of the
workshops and a brainstorming
activity on the organization of the next
“Learning and Training Activity” (LTTA)
in February.
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The SHES project aims to provide training for older people using
Information and Communication Technologies (ICT) and the sharing
economy.

These workshops were held in all project partner countries: France,
Slovenia, Italy, Greece and Spain.

In the last months of the project,  partners have been working on the
creation of guidelines to organize workshops with seniors.
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What will be done during the last months of the project? 

During the month of February there will be a learning activity (LTTA) with
seniors in which they will be taught in a more detailed and extensive way
some practical examples about the use of technologies and sharing
economy. The goal is to allow them to become more familiar with ICT and
sharing economy platforms promoting active and healthy ageing and an
independent life. 

Despite the restrictions due to Covid-19 and the increase of cases in
some parts of Europe, partners continue to work either face-to-face,
when possible, or online to achieve the best objectives and results.

Finally, in March there will be the Final Transnational Project Meeting
followed by the Final Conference taking place in Treviso, Italy. During this
conference we will be able to listen to different speakers and discuss the
importance of  involving older people in a collaborative economy and to
teach them, in today's digitalised world, a good use of ICT.
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@SharingEconomyforSeniors
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